South Llano Watershed Alliance
Meeting Date: July 13, 2010

Report Date: July 15, 2010

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
1. The Board is still interested in understanding what guidelines Kimble County uses to evaluate land development impact. 

2. Paddling Trails program of Texas Parks and Wildlife is still of interest to the Board as a way of improving the quality of the rivers and increase tourist awareness of our opportunities for recreation.
3. Action is being taken to provide a membership social to share anticipated projects and increase membership participation. Including groups like Master Naturalists, Fredericksburg Flyfishers, State Park, Hill Country Sporting Goods, Fishing Guides, Kayak Vendors, etc. would improve opportunity for education and membership. 

4. The Board is working on an August date for the Programs/Grant brainstorming session that will include general membership.

5. Watershed Management Plan development is evolving with the support of Texas Parks and Wildlife. The Plan will help identify most effective ways to deal with issues like invasive plant species that threaten the health of the rivers.
6. We are looking for more candidates for Board membership to improve diversity and increase the number of leaders available to help SLWA to grow. 

7. The work on Flatrock Bridge reminds us to continue conversations with Texas Tech about the potential for a park at this popular gathering place.

End of Meeting

Minutes Prepared By: Walter Curry
